Predseda Národnej rady Slovenskej republiky Andrej Danko

Bratislava, 24 February 2017

Your Excellency, dear colleague,

On behalf of the National Council of the Slovak Republic, I have the honour to extend to you the invitation to the annual Conference of Speakers of the EU Parliaments, which will take place on 23 – 24 April 2017 within the framework of the Slovak Presidency of the Conference of Speakers of the EU Parliaments.

Let me use this opportunity to send you enclosed the draft programme, related practical information and the registration form.

I truly hope that your work schedule will allow you to join us for the conference and we will have the pleasure of welcoming you to Bratislava. I do look forward to your participation and our fruitful discussions on key issues our parliaments are currently facing.

I avail myself of this opportunity to extend to you, dear colleague, the assurances of my highest consideration.

(signed Andrej Danko)